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9th February 2024 

Half Term Revision 
& Session 6 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
  
Half Term Revision 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be opening the school to Year 11 students over half term on Monday 19th 
and Tuesday 20th of February. A range of subject teachers will be offering sessions, which students will need to pre-
book themselves on to. Students will be able to sign up for sessions during tutor time next week. We have arranged 
for bus A, B & C to collect and drop off (timings below). We have also arranged for breakfast and lunch to be 
provided free of charge. Please encourage students to take up this additional opportunity to make extra progress in 
subjects. 
The outline for the two days is below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The bus pickup times and locations on these two days are below: 
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Session 6 
 
After half term we will be adapting our approach to Session 6 with Year 11 students. Our expectation will now be 
that Year 11 students should stay for Session 6 on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
Students will be directed by me which three subjects they should attend in relation to which subject they require the 
most support. There will be opportunities to amend these options as we move through the term. Late buses will be 
provided on these days for students to utilise. Please reinforce with your child our expectation that they attend all 
three sessions every week. 
The revised timetable for Year 11 Session 6 is below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding either of these notifications, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
following email address; laurence.woodcock@corbybusinessacademy.org. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr L. Woodcock 

Assistant Principal 

Raising Standards Leader for Year 11 
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